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Executiv ire or for Operations
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FROM: John C. . yle, ting' Secretary

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS -' BRIEFING ON PROPOSED
RULE FOR LICENSE RENEWAL -- PART. 54 '
(SECY-94-140), 10:00 A.M., FRIDAY, JUNE 10,
1994, COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE
WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE,-MARYLAND.(OPEN'
TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The' Commission was briefed by thefNRC staff on the proposed
amendment to the license renewal rule.

The Commission. requested that the staff review usage of the terms
systems, structures and components throughout the proposed rule
and Federal Reaister notice to ensure proper and consistent use.

The staff will be provided further guidance in the SRM based on
Commission review and voting on SECY-94-140.
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